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Newsletter -INSIGHTS (VOL.15)-Banter Vs Bullying-What every parent should know 
 Dear Parents,  
 

We are thrilled to present the fifteenth edition of our newsletter for parents-INSIGHTS. As always, our 
goal is to work hand in hand with you, our valued parents, to support and celebrate the all-round 
growth and success of every student. 
 
In this edition, we are focusing on the topic – ‘Banter Vs Bullying- What every parent should know.’ 
 
Understanding the difference between banter and bullying isn’t just helpful — it’s essential. When 
parents can help their children reflect on how certain comments make them feel — or how they affect 
others — it encourages emotional intelligence and compassion. Knowing the signs means you’re 
more likely to spot when something’s wrong. This allows for timely conversations and support, before 
issues escalate. When parents and schools share a common understanding, we’re better equipped 
to respond consistently, support students effectively, and foster a culture of kindness. 
 

To access detailed information and valuable insights on this important topic, please read  
Newsletter -INSIGHTS (VOL.15)Banter Vs Bullying-What every parent should know.pdf. If you're 
unable to access the link, please find the newsletter attached. 

Together, let us embark on this journey of learning and growth, as we strive to empower our students 
for success and leadership. 

 Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 
 

Warm regards, 

 
Asha Alexander     آشا ألكسندر  
Principal        مديرة المدرسة  

Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  
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